
From: Leigh Pullen < >  

Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 6:24 PM 

To: Kristina Evans <kevans@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Tobi Elliott <telliott@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Cc: Dag Falck <dfalck@islandstrust.bc.ca>; SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: Draft Bylaw 129 

 

Hello, 

We are in favour of the Draft Bylaw 129.  

Leighton Pullen, Judy Pullen 

 

 


